
Suspension of Electricity Supply to Library, LG5/F and LG7/F on 25 December 2023 from 9am to 3pm for 

Mandatory 5-Year Electrical Inspection and Testing 

We would like to inform you that CMO will be conducting a mandatory 5-year periodic inspection and testing of 

electrical installations (referred to as WR2) on 25 December 2023 (Monday), from 9:00 am to 3:00 pm. This inspection 

will take place at Lee Shau Kee Library, LG5 (McDonald's and Student Amenities/Offices), and LG7 (Canteens and 

Fusion), as shown on the plan below. 

 

 

 

The purpose of this electrical inspection and testing is to ensure the safety and reliability of the electricity supply on 

our campus, in accordance with the requirements of the Electricity Ordinance (Chapter 406). Please be aware that the 

power supply to the following facilities within the testing areas will be temporarily disrupted during the testing period: 

 All lighting (both normal and essential), power sockets, air-conditioning, mechanical ventilation, fire services, CCTV 
surveillance, security systems and fresh & flushing water supply. 

 Auto-door and e-lock control system. Door may become unlocked during power outage, and we recommend that 
affect departments/offices use mechanical keys or additional locks to secure the doors where necessary before 
the test. 

 Internet, network equipment, Wi-Fi access and computer workstations. 

 Lifts (L7, L9 and L34) inside the library and escalators (E13 and E14) serving between LG5 and LG7. 

 

If you have any questions or require technical assistance, please don't hesitate to contact Mr. TS Cheung at extension 

6560. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and greatly appreciate your patience and cooperation during this 

important maintenance operation. 

 

The Hong Kong University of Science and Technology 

Campus Management Office 


